
April 8, 2019

Thank you to Mark St. Marie and all our volunteers who helped at our Spring 
Rummage Sale fundraiser throughout the weekend!

Our weekly Mass will be Tuesday at 9:00am instead of Wednesday.  Stations of 
the Cross will be Friday, at 2:15pm.

K-6th grade students will be attending the high school’s musical matinee 
performance of “The Little Mermaid” on Friday, April 12th. Rock Springs High 
School is requesting a $5 donation.  We would like to collect this money before 
Friday.  Thank you.  School District #1 will provide us with a bus.  If there are any 
questions or concerns, please contact the office.

As you know, the final All School Mass of 2018-2019 is scheduled for Saturday, 
April 13th at 5:30pm at the SCM Church.  Please join us for this Palm Sunday 
celebration.  If you have not turned in your blue form, please do so.

Our WYTOPP assessment window schedule begins next week.  Please have 
your children arrive on time in the morning and well rested.


